
    “To learn, play and be well together.” 
 
Isabelle Sellon School Admin Report 
Tri-School Council Meeting- May 29, 2025 
April/May/June report 
 
Staffing Update: 

- Grade 6- Miranda Davis (Bogaard) and Lane Koentges 
- Grade 5- Christine McKie and Taylor Perkins (Pinel)  
- Grade 4- Annemarie Neudorf, Jamie Reeve and TBD 
- Principal- Meipsy Shackleford (Schools under 150 student enrollment no longer have 

Assistant Principals) 
Educational Assistant Staffing: 

- This has not yet been confirmed 
- CYCW position- TBD 

Administrative Assistant: 
- Amber Stafford is retiring at the end of the current school year- Admin Assistant TBD 

Nutrition Coordinator: 
- Approved and will be TBD 

 
Culture: 

- Successful LAND/WILD combined learning day for K-6 students in early May 
- Cantare choir presentation to all ISS students May 30th 
- Senior’s Tea at ISS on June 5th  
- Upcoming visits and events to ease the transition between grade 3-4 and grade 6-7 

(CCHS visit to Grade 6 students on May 30th, grade 3 visit to ISS on June 18th) 
- Three days of swimming booked for each grade 
- June 13- Ride Your Bike to School Day and pancake breakfast (Thanks to Coleman 

Lions for cooking!) 
- June 18 - HAS grade three students will visit ISS for a tour of the school. Grade 5 

students and teachers will help facilitate the tours. 
- Year End Pool Party- June 24th at CNP Pool- (11-2:30pm). Thanks to KP Squared for 

their donation to fund this year end event! 
 
Leadership: 

- Another after school Archery session was completed (grade 5 and 6 students) over April 
and May 

- Current scoreboard celebrating character attributes and celebrating the students who 
demonstrate these characteristics 



- Upcoming whole school at PEAKS- Celebrating Leadership and the highly effective 
behaviors that enable positive leadership on June 4th 

- ISS Students celebrated for Community Impact Project work at the annual Teton Science 
School conference in April (Jackson Hole, WY). Video presentation of grade 4-6 impact 
projects was given at this Place Based conference.  
 

 
Academics: 

- May 1-9: staff and students each reviewed MRA data identifying celebrations and areas 
for improvement. These will be used in helping to create school goals for next school 
year. 

- WILD ISS learning day May 9th- utilized downtown areas to support student learning and 
activities. Students helped plan the focus of the activities that tied in with the curriculum.  

- Grade 4 Waterton trip (Jane Goodall grant funding) in May was successful- Parks 
Canada programming, place based principles were included as part of the learning 
experience in the National Park 

- Grade 6 students participating in Inside Education sponsored program at Three Herons 
Conservation site on June 3rd 

- June benchmark assessments have begun (STAR literacy and numeracy, writing) along 
with Grade 6 PAT’s 

- Planning process underway for the 2025-2026 school year 
- Last day for students is June 25th- Year end assembly and Clap Out at 9am 

 
 


